
English:  
This week we are going to be writing a recount of our trip to Windsor Castle. We will 
need to remember that we must write in the past tense, try and out events into 
chronological order and write facts.  
We will be making sure we remember capital letters, full stops and finger spaces 
when we write our sentences.  
 
  

Phonics:    
This half term we are going to be focusing on phase 4 blends and clusters.  
This week we are going to look at the blends:  
dr, gr, cr, br 
The tricky words we will be learning this half term are: 
said, have, like, so, do, some, come, little, one, were, out, what, when, 
there  

Maths: 
This week we are going to be working on our subtraction skills. We will 
be thinking about how when we subtract we take something away, 
the number gets smaller. 
We will be using practical resources, number lines and 100 squares to 
help us do our subtraction.   

 

Homework: 
Your child will bring home a reading book. They will be able to change their 
book once they have read it.  
 
Please remember that purple homework folders come home on a Friday and 
need to be back in school by Wednesday. All work in the homework folder 
needs to be completed.  
There is also online learning on abacus and purplemash. Please also 
remember that big club is available.  
 
There is a spelling test every Friday. Please support your child with learning 
their words each week.     

This week in Year 1  
 

Monday 29th November 2021 
 
Next week we are going to be working in groups to design and make a castle using junk modelling 
materials. A letter will be coming home but please start collecting junk modelling materials ready to bring 
in. Thank you. 
  
                     

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



Action Points: 
★ This half term PE is on a Monday and a Friday. Please make sure your child has a PE kit 
in school.      

★ Please remember that homework comes home on a Friday and needs to be handed in 
by Wednesday.  

★ Please remember that there are homework online resources including purplemash, 
bug club and active learn to use.  

★ Year 1 have a trip to Windsor Castle on Monday. Please make sure on this day your 
child arrives at school at 8.45am so we can leave straight away.  

★A letter went home Friday and what your child will need to wear underneath their 
costume. Please put the clothes into a named bag and hand into school by Wednesday 
1st December. Please let me know if there are any problems.   

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Year 1 Team  
Miss Horth, Mrs Hall and Mrs Wright  


